
GEBELEIN

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

November 5, 1964

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore 
112 Bellevue Avenue 
Newport, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Moore:

I asked Whimsy about the tankard, have 
as yet received no reply, by which they 
may mean to convey that it is no longer 
available to quote.

I will send a follow-up query.

Very truly yours,

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITHS. INC.

Silversmiths

g/r  J. H. Gebelein


